
 

PARENT BULLETIN BOARD 

WEEK OF 10-6-14 TO 10-12-14 

Thank you to this week’s WatchD.O.G.’s – Paul Beeler, Clint Hathcock, Jason 
Vanacour, and Wade Waggoner for “watching out for us”! 

Reminder - Frisco ISD invites new parents, or any parent interested in learning more 
about the District, to a parent orientation session on Wednesday, October 8. The event 
will be held from 7 to 8 p.m. in the Administration Building Board Room, 5515 Ohio 
Drive in Frisco. The goal is to help new parents become familiar with FISD operations, 
programs and policies and to help ease the transition for families into a new school and 
school district.  

Wednesday, October 8th is Walk/Bike to School Day!  Meet up with your friends and 

members of the Plano Police Department and walk/bike to school.  Details are in the 

attached flyer. 

Coach Addis wants to let everyone know the Fuel Up to Play60 program is underway.  

Please find registration information attached to this email. 

Friday, October 10th is Little Redhawk Night at Liberty High School.  We have a good 

crowd of Anderson families set to attend.  It’s not too late to join the fun, but deadline is 

today!  Use this link for more information: http://www.littleredhawks.com/ 

The Frisco Education Foundation’s Gary Burns Fun Run is scheduled for Saturday, 

October 25th.  We love seeing our families enjoying this fun and healthy event so please 

check out the details and register at: 

http://www.friscoisd.org/ly/community/FEF/GaryBurns.htm. 

 

CALENDAR 

Wednesday, October 8: Walk/Bike to School Day 

Wednesday, October 8: Parent Orientation 7:00pm to 8:00pm Administration Building.  

All are welcome. 

Friday, October 10:  Little Redhawk Game at Liberty High School 

Saturday, October 25:  Gary Burns Fun Run 

http://www.littleredhawks.com/
http://www.friscoisd.org/ly/community/FEF/GaryBurns.htm

